
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:54:18	AM	
	
Please	increase	feed-in	tariff	to	a	minimum	to	represent	its	true	value	NOT	what	
is	being	paid	now	which	is	an	insult	and	only	approximately	12%	of	what	the	
retailers	are	charging	for	electricity	that	is	being	produced	by	rooftop	solar.	
	
Graham	Cogle		

	
Postcode:	2081	
	
	




